Report of the Curriculum and Articulation Committee

GBC Faculty Senate on January 27, 2017
The Curriculum and Articulation Committee met on December 15, 2016.

Items for approval:

· ENG 240 – Digital Literacy and Composition
· MATH 126E – Small changes in the catalog description, including updating material covered, shortening description, and replacing “Accuplacer” with “placement” test in light of the introduction of ALEKS.
· MATH 126 – Small changes in catalog description to more accurately reflect material covered, and replacing “Accuplacer” with “placement” test.
Informational items:

· EMS 206 – Remove “Instructor permission required” from prerequisite.
· EMS 210 – Remove “Instructor permission required” from prerequisite.
· EMS 214 – Remove “Instructor permission required” from prerequisite.
· Add ENG 240 as options for the AA English Program Requirements.

· Add ENG 240 and WMST 101 options for the 9 credits of prerequisite English courses required for entrance into the BA English program

· TA 100 – Add prerequisite: IT 106

· IT 103 – Add prereqs: IT 106 and 201

· IT 105 – Add prereqs: IT 103, 106, 201, 209, 214, 216; TA 100

· IT 201 – Add prereqs: IT 106, 216; TA 100

· IT 207 – Add prereqs: IT 103, 106, 201, 209, 214, 216; TA 100

· IT 209 – Add prereqs: IT 106, 216; TA 100

· IT 210 – Add prereqs: IT 103, 105, 106, 201, 207, 208, 209, 214, 216; TA 100

· IT 214 – Add prereqs: IT 106, 216, 201, 209; TA 100

· IT 216 – Add prereq: IT 106

· IT 220 -- Add prereqs: IT 103, 105, 106, 201, 207, 208, 209, 214, 216; TA 100

· INT 496 – Remove INT 400 as a prerequisite
· Change prerequisite minimum grade for all MATH classes from D- to C-. This includes the following classes: MATH 95, 96, 97, 116, 120, 122, 123, 126, 126e, 127, 128, 181, 182, 283, 251, 285, 310, 314, 330, 331, 333, 352, 475

You are encouraged to continue to submit changes to the Curriculum & Articulation Committee this semester, but please be aware that all changes that come forward this semester will apply to the 2018-2019 catalog.

A schedule for C&A spring meetings will be announced once we receive submissions.
